
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Friday 7th March Weekly Round-up 

 

World Book Day 

It was wonderful to see everyone absorbed in a day dedicated to reading! A range of classroom 

based and online activities took place throughout the day, as well as our ‘drop everything and read’ 

sessions.  

You may have seen a number of adults dressed as minions! A group of 

Y6 children took it upon themselves to write letters persuading staff to 

do this. Their letters were clearly successful… well done Y6!  

Enjoy using your voucher to get one of the World Book Day titles. 

Don’t forget, they are available at Rawmarsh Library, too.  

 

Reading Session  

Thank you for joining us in school for our reading sessions this week. As ever, it was fantastic to see 

school so busy!  

 

Parent Consultations  

We had a great turn out for our Parent Consultations. If you were unable to attend, class teachers 

will be more than happy to catch up with you, either in person or over the phone.  

 

Reminders  

We have the Y4 Trip to Jorvik coming up next week. Y4 will also be starting their swimming sessions.  

Have a lovely weekend,  

Kindest regards  

Mrs K Edmondson  

Associate Headteacher  


